
Project Update: March 2023 
 
Between the 16th January and 17th February 2023 we carried out the first sampling of 
butterflies. We collect butterflies and take pictures from the canopy in fragments of 
the Atlantic Forest. 
 

 
Figure 1: Myscelia orsis. © Geanne Pereira. 



 
Figure 2: Siproeta stelenes. © Geanne Pereira. 
 



 
Figure 3: Siproeta stelenes. © Geanne Pereira. 



 
Figure 4: Butterfly sampling. © Geanne Pereira. 



 
Figure 5: Butterfly sampling. © Mayana Santiago. 



 
Figure 6: Taking canopy hemispherical photos using a fisheye lens (photo: Mayana 
Santiago) 
 



 
Figure 7: Atlantic Forest fragment (photo: Geanne Pereira) 


